From: Wendy Callcott [mailto:rivermay8@gmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, July 12, 2020 10:43 AM

To: Mayor Finch <gfinch@southhuron.ca>
Cc: Deputy Mayor Dietrich <jdietrich@southhuron.ca>
Subject: Opening of Kirkton Pool

Hello everyone.
Hope to find you all well and safe within these troubled times.

My name is Wendy Callcott and I am a member of the Kirkton Woodham community as well as a member of the
KW swimming pool committee. | am asking you to please reconsider opening the Kirkton Woodham Pool this
summer, obviously with the proper convid guidelines in place.

My family and | have used this facility for over 13 years. It provides Kirkton area with a safe area for our children to
play, and learn over the summer months. 1t’s a huge part of our little community and we need this open for the kids
and families this summer.

Our children have been out of school since March. Most haven’t had an opportunity to play with friends or even
seen them since school was over. As restrictions start to relax, other area pools have opened and I think our pool
needs to follow along!

Please put this on councils next agenda Thank you so much for you time!

Sent from my iPhone
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